
 

 

   

What’s on? 
School meals next week 

Please don’t forget to order school meals 

for next week, before the deadline of 

Thursday at 6pm. Order meals using the 

link. 

We have now changed the settings on 

the form so that you can save or print 

your choices.  We hope this change will 

make the ordering process much easier. 

 

Parents’ evenings 

The remaining Parents’ evenings are taking place over 

the coming days.  Bookings for all appointments will 

close 24 hours ahead of the appointment time. If you 

have not booked your appointment yet, please do so as 

soon as possible. You will need to book your 

appointment via e-schools.  

A link for the parent’s evenings will be sent to you prior 

to the first of the meetings.  The link will be the same 

for each class, for every parent who has a meeting on a 

specific day.  When you join the meeting, the teacher 

will receive an on screen notification that you are 

waiting.  You will be admitted to the meeting by the 

class teacher as soon as they have finished with the 

previous parent(s). 

 

 Holiday club at St Mary’s Cogges 

St Mary’s Church Cogges is putting on a holiday club for 

two mornings over the Easter break.   

The club is running between 10am and 1pm on 11th and 

12th April and will take place in the Church Centre, 

adjacent to the Church. 

During the morning the children will take part in games, 

crafts, Bible story and songs.  Children should also bring 

their own named packed lunch to eat together at the 

end of the morning. 

To book a place for your child click here. 

 

End of term 

This term will end at 3.15pm on Friday 8th 

April.  School will re-open to all children 

on Monday 25th April, after the Easter 

break. 

 

 

Supporting The Friends 

On the last day of term, Friday 8th April, 

children will not need to wear their school 

uniform. Children can wear whatever they 

want to school that day in return for a £1 

donation to The Friends.  

Alongside this document are details of 

The Friends’ Easter trail.   

Trail sheets will be £2 each and everyone 

who buys a sheet will be entered into the 

prize draw.  Please send £2 into school in 

a named envelope if your child wants to 

take part.  Trail sheets will be distributed 

next week. 

Covid-19 

This Friday we are expecting a change to 

the national guidance regarding Covid-19. 

As soon as new schools’ guidance is issued 

we will write to you regarding this. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkxi3YyiKDqBDtZVhAVFtfzFUMFRFRDA5MUQ4VE1SWFNCUkNaWUJPQlRPNy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkxi3YyiKDqBDtZVhAVFtfzFUMFRFRDA5MUQ4VE1SWFNCUkNaWUJPQlRPNy4u
https://stmaryscogges.churchsuite.com/events/ovq4ldm7


                

 

 

  

 

Loving, learning and 

flourishing in community 

Clubs after Easter 

There are a few spaces left for Zumba classes taking 

place after school on Mondays next term.  To find 

out more contact katieamiri@gmail.com  

There are also places for the Dance and Acro 

Gymnastics classes taking place after school on 

Fridays next term – contact the school office. 

25% off at Caffeine and Cake 

Caffeine and Cake is a new local business on the High 

Street in Witney.   

Between 1st and 15th April 2022 they are offering 

customers quoting “The Blake” 25% off any hot drink 

or cake served between 10am and 4pm. 

mailto:katieamiri@gmail.com

